CALIFORNIA VANPOOL AUTHORITY
(CALVANS)

Notice of meeting cancellation for 4/12/2018

The regularly scheduled meeting of the California Vanpool

Authority, which was scheduled for Thursday, April 12, 2018 at

10:00 AM has been cancelled.

The next California Vanpool Authority meeting will be
Thursday May 10, 2018 at 10:00 AM at locations noted on the
agenda that will be sent out prior to the meeting.

If you have any questions or wish to place an item on the next
agenda, please contact Ron Hughes, Executive Director of
CalVans at 559-852-2696 or email: ron.hughes@co.kings.ca.us.

Thank You,

Ron Hughes, Executive Director
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